
OAHU Members: 

We are writing to let you know that on July 8th, it was announced in a press release that 
Sedgwick, the parent company of CompManagement and CompManagement Health 
Systems, will acquire York – including subsidiaries CareWorks Comp and CareWorks of 
Ohio. 

The acquisition will be finalized later this year when the transaction is complete, following 
regulatory approvals. At this time, there is no expectation of merging CareWorks Comp and 
CompManagement and both companies will remain separate.  

CareWorks Comp will continue to deliver best-in-class claims management members, proven 
cost containment strategies, competitive refund programs, safety best practices and other 
services through the dedication of their talented associates in Washington and Ohio. 

Thank you, 

OAHU 
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